
 

CUSTOMS DEPARTMENT 
 

NOTICE TO DECLARANTS, IMPORTERS AND EXPORTERS 

 
CLEARANCE OF “PRIORITY CONSIGNMENTS” 

 
DECLARANTS, IMPORTERS AND EXPORTERS ARE HEREBY INFORMED THAT - 
 

 FOR THE CLEARANCE OF “PRIORITY CONSIGNMENTS”, THE WORDING “PRIORITY” SHOULD NO LONGER BE 
INSERTED IN THE FIRST LINE OF MARKS AND NUMBERS FIELD (BOX NO. 25) OF BILL OF ENTRY IN THE CMS; 
 

 THE CMS SYSTEM HAS BEEN CONFIGURED TO AUTOMATICALLY IDENTIFY GOODS OF PRIORITY NATURE;  
 

 “PRIORITY CONSIGNMENTS” SHALL PERTAIN TO PERISHABLE GOODS.  
 
THIS MEASURE SHALL COME INTO OPERATION ON 23 NOVEMBER 2020. 
 
FOR FURTHER INFORMATION AND ASSISTANCE, YOU MAY CONTACT THE CMS/IT SECTION OF THE CUSTOMS 
DEPARTMENT ON 202 0500. 
 
MRA CUSTOMS  
16TH NOVEMBER 2020 


